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 For a list of upcoming events please visit http://www.castlecountry.com/Calendar-of-Events 
With the Holiday Season fast approaching, Wellington City would like to please remind its residents to not use private dumpsters. These are paid for by local businesses, and certain individuals, for their use only. Should you realize that you have too many boxes, ribbons, and bows, please consider a more "Green" alternative. Please contact the Green Team at https://www.ccgreenteam.com/contact.html or please visit https://recyclops.com/. Both groups are working together to bring more recycling options to our community. 
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